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“Rotary:  Be the Inspiration”

June 20thh, 2019
Rotary Fellowships Month 
IN THE LANCE THIS WEEK

High Lights – Installation of Club President and Directors
FUTURE EVENTS

June 27th
  - Dave Hammond

                  100 years of Rotary in Nanaimo

July 3rd    - Directors’ meeting

July 4th    - Club committees

                  Rotary year planning

July 13th    Speaker presentation, tba                

July 28th – Club Social, BBQ @ Tuckers’ 

DUTY ROSTER –June 27th
Greeters  :   Manikel/Bergin  Cash: McFadden

Sgt-Arms : Elgie
           Invocation: Robertson
Introductions: Bell         Foundation: Walker
Rotary Minute:  Lobay
VISITORS AND GUESTS

Fellow Rotarians sharing our special evening included ADG Wayne Anderson, Nanaimo; incoming club presidents’ Janeane Coutu – Nanaimo, Barney Sharp- Nanaimo North, Doug Lum – Nanaimo Daybreak, Norm Smith – Oceanside. Rotarians were accompanied by 20 guests bringing our total attendance to 51.   
	ROTARY CLUB OF LANTZVILLE

MISSION STATEMENT

   Joining in fellowship to support growth and development in education and health for those less fortunate in our local and international communities.


President Jan… enjoying the evening with Norm Smith, Shawn Kilner.
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KUDOS
Many thanks to everyone who joined us  and also to the people who worked to helped make  our installation ‘special’ – Randy for program and food,  Don as MC,  members for their help and support.. 
ROTARIAN OF THE YEAR
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RANDY MANIKEL
The sincerest of congratulations from President Jan and everyone in the Club. Randy’s Trophy is well earned and well deserved. 
Annually, the club recognizes an active member who makes a significant contribution to the club over the past 12 months.  By secret ballot, giving consideration to attendance and participation at club meetings and events, leadership activities and personification of what it means to be a Rotarian, club members submit their choice to the President.
This year’s winner is Randy Manikel.  Always smiling, always truly there when needed, Randy works tirelessly for Rotary and those who need our help. His contributions embody the Rotary slogan “Service about Self”!   We are thankful and proud to have Randy as a long-time member, and we say congratulations to Randy for many jobs’ well done.   

INSTALLATION JUNE 2019
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Don began the evening with a big thank-you to Charles and staff for a lovely meal in a great setting. 

Following the National Anthem, Invocation & introduction of guests, we were asked us to join in a toast to our spouses & partners. 

Janeane, Barney, Doug & Norm each extended their congratulations to incoming president Barry Sparkes.  In July, the five clubs are putting together a 1st Rotarian entry in the Silly Boat competition. This is one of several joint projects planned for 2019-2020. 

Foundation chair, Barry congratulated our club members for their ongoing support. This past calendar year our Foundation contributions were 
$ 5,400. Over the 30 year life of our club, member contributions total an amazing $ 226,000. An added bonus for this past year was receiving a District Foundation grant for the “Help Lesotho Project”.

Dave Elgie had a proud shout-out for our once a month 7-10 breakfast.  With 17,000 sausages served, 160 urns of coffee made, 22,000 eggs cracked and the distribution of 900 bags of clothing our small ‘mighty’ club has made 11,000 people feel better.  A sincere thank-you to spouses and friends who readily work on this crowd pleasing, successful program.   

INSTALLATION JUNE 2019
President Jan highlighted the people successes of our 7-10 breakfast program. 
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Jan’s year was filled with many highlights and good times.  A special thanks to all members who when asked were always there and ready to do what needed to be done.  In Jan’s words, there should be a dozen recognition trophies for club Rotarians. 
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ADG Wayne Anderson brought greetings from RI President Mark Maloney, and DG 5020 Maureen Fritz-Roberts.  Of special note, this past year, Lantzville inducted 6 new members, we hosted our 30th annual Santa Breakfast, our 23rd annual golf tournament and served our 50th 7-10 breakfast.  Following a special thank-you to outgoing directors, Wayne installed incoming President, Barry Sparkes, Club Officers and Club Directors. 

INSTALLATION JUNE 2019
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President elect, Barry Sparkes extended a thank-
you to Wayne Anderson for his personalization of the Installation and also to the new presidents who joined us.  We are in for a great year.  Always smiling, frequently laughing, President Jan has been an inspiration. Special thanks to wife Bonnie for her support.  Sincere congratulations to Randy for a well-earned, well deserved award.  The strength of Rotary is our members. We are mighty in our work and working together, we will have a positive year.  Thank-you Don for a well-executed program! 

YOUR EXECUTIVE FOR  2019-2020

· President:  Barry Sparkes  

· President Elect: Mark Taylor

· Secretary: Greg Devenish   

· Treasurer: Harry Helfrich

· Past President: Jan Stromar

Directors: Dale Werezak      Barry Sparkes

                 Mark Taylor         Joy Cameron

                 Greg Devenish     Tessa Bell

                             Jody Williams.[image: image4.png]
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